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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 
In reading and writing, we 

continue to enjoy nonfiction 

and informational text. This 

week we worked on an 

informational writing piece 

regarding kindness. The 

children focused on writing 

what you can do to be kind! 

They made sure they had a 

topic sentence, supporting 

details, and a closing to 

ensure their writing had 

great structure and meaning!  

We continue to work on 

vocabulary and grammar 

throughout the week. Next 

week we will focus on 

compound words and a new 

vocabulary unit! 
SCIENCE/SOCIAL STUDIES 

We are enjoying learning about 

different landforms, identifying 

landforms and figuring out what 

a landform is based on its 

description. Next week we will 

begin our unit on animal 

adaptations!  

Crayfish- If you would still 

like a crayfish please let me 

know! We have MANY 

babies! 

Math 
This week we began our 

multiplication unit. Over 

the next weeks we will be 

learning different 

multiplication strategies, 

properties, and facts. 

Please see my attached 

letter regarding 

multiplication. Each day we 

will focus on different 

strategies and applying 

those strategies. After we 

have practiced multiples 

up to 10, we will begin 

working with multiplication 

word problems.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Next week we have 

conferences. If you have not 

done so already, please send 

back your survey and 

confirmation. I am so excited 

to meet with all of you! 

Important Dates 

Fri. December 13th- 

School is closed 

Mon. Dec 23- Wed. Jan 

1st- School is closed 

 

 

Have a fantastic    

weekend! 


